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Shobnall Primary School Wraparound Care
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that, after some thorough research and gathering of
opinion and interest, Shobnall Primary School will begin running its own wraparound
provision from 3 September 2019. Many thanks to all of you who responded to our
initial survey, your views were instrumental when it came to making a final decision.
Our wraparound care will consist of:

Breakfast Club — 7.30am to 8.45am
After School Club — 3.30pm to 6.00pm

The school is in the process of constructing its own booking system, although ad hoc
sessions will be available in the event of an emergency. We ask that sessions are
booked in advance as far is possible, as we do have to make sure that our ratios are
in line with statutory regulations. Payment will be made through Parent Pay and prices
will vary, depending on bookings made in advance, snacks etc. Again, the school is in
the process of devising a fair pricing structure and this will be made available as soon
as possible.

We have appointed an enthusiastic team of our own staff who, working under the
guidance of Mr Adams, will plan the activities and lead the day-to-day provision. Miss
Lord, Mrs Marston, Miss Stone, Mrs Traczyk and Mrs Woolley will be the staff members
responsible for this, all of whom have a high level of experience in running provision
of this nature. They are looking forward to starting and can’t wait to get stuck in!

We will be working hard over the next few weeks to ensure that all statutory policies
are in place, the provision is fully stocked with resources and that operational
procedures are communicated clearly. We aim to put together a pack containing all
the information parents and carers will need to know and will endeavour to ensure this
is made available as soon as possible, before the end of the academic year.

The provision does not yet have a name as we would like to run a competition for the
children in September as an official launch and opening to our wraparound care.

We will write to you again imminently with further details, but hope that you are as
pleased as we are that the wraparound care will begin in September. We look forward
to informing you of our forthcoming plans!

Kind regards,

VAV

Mrs M. Dixon
Chair of Governors
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